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Friday	3rd	July	2020	

	

Dear	parents	and	carers,	

End	of	term	2020	–	Wednesday	15th	July	

	

It	has	been	lovely	to	have	your	children	with	us	at	school	and	they	have	been	a	pleasure	to	teach.		

We	wanted	to	inform	you	that	Reception,	Year	1	and	Year	6	our	key	worker	and	vulnerable	groups	
will	all	finish	on	Wednesday	15th	July.		

Finishing	on	the	Wednesday	will	allow	our	staff	to	handover	all	information	to	new	teachers,	
produce	videos	to	send	home	to	the	children	from	old	and	new	teachers	and	help	us	prepare	for	
September	following	the	new	guidance	that	has	just	been	published.	It	will	also	allow	our	cleaners	to	
start	cleaning	all	rooms	fully.	

We	will	very	much	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	back	on	Monday	7th	September	2020.	

	

Kind	Regards,	

	

Zoe	Hussain	


